The Leadership of the Ministry of Basic and Senior Secondary Education (MBSSE) would
like to draw the ottention of all Heads of Schools, Teachers, Parents/Guardians and PUpils
in all schools across the country 1o the ongoing exercise of registrafion and raverfication
of citizens and non-citizens of Sierra Leone by the Natfional Civil Registration Authority
[NCRA). This is a very imporiant national exercise into which every citizen and non-citzen
of Sierra Leone is required ‘o participate so that a National Identification Number (NIN)

could be generated for all citzens and non-citizens alike.
In view of this, the MBSSE would like to ask Heads of Schools, Teachers, Puplis and Parents
to ensure that all pupils in all schools in this countiry are either registered or reverified by

the NCRA. By way of ensuring that all pupils in our schools receive equitable and quality

education services, the MBSSE will make the presentation of the NCRA Registration Sip
by all pupils, during the period of school enroliments, os O pre-condition for enroliment
into any of our schools in the country storting September 2022. The unique NIN will also be

required for the registrafion of students for all national transifion examinations including

the NPSE, BECE and WASSCE.
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